
City of Rock Rapids    
411 First Avenue, PO Box 403, Rock Rapids, IA 51246, Tel 712-472-2553, city@rockrapids.net 

 

 

Subject: Important Notice: Marshall Street Repair Project Between 5th and 6th Avenue 

 

Dear Residents, 

Please be advised that the City of Rock Rapids will be commencing a street repair project on 

Marshall Street between 5th and 6th Avenue starting on Saturday, September 21, pending 

weather. 

The project will involve the removal and replacement of damaged pavement. To ensure the 

safety of our residents and contractors, the road will be closed during construction. 

Once the concrete has been poured, the road will remain closed for approximately 7 days to 

allow the concrete to cure. We understand that this may cause temporary inconvenience, and we 

appreciate your patience and cooperation during this time. 

We apologize for any disruption this may cause and thank you for your understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

Micah Freese 

City of Rock Rapids 

 


